
TO: 

PLANNING AND 

DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808 
Detroit. Michigan 48226 

MEMORANDUM 

Phone 313• 224• 1339 
www.detroitmi.gov 

FROM: 
The Honorable Mary Sheffield, Council President 

A.<l--? �Antoine Bryant, Director, Planning and Development Department (POD) -1'V 

July 18, 2024 DATE: 
RE: ADVISORY REVIEW: Effect of Ambassador Bridge Plaza Expansion on the 

adjacent Ste. Anne's Parish Complex Historic District 

Pursuant to Section 21-2-5 of the Detroit City Code, the Historic District Commission (HOC) 
shall be responsible for review and comment on any proposed "City-financed, licensed, 
permitted, authorized or contracted physical development project" that is "within or immediately 
adjacent to" a historic district. 

As the proposed Ambassador Bridge Plaza Expansion is adjacent to the Ste. Anne's Parish 
Complex Historic District, the HOC has adopted the attached report, prepared per the HDC's 
direction at its July 10, 2024, Regular Meeting. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Garrick Landsberg at landsbergg@detroitmi.gov. 

Attachments: 
Historic District Commission Report, July 16, 2024 

CC: Detroit City Council 
Dara O'Byme, Planning and Development Department 
Janese Chapman, Historic Designation Advisory Board 
Garrick Landsberg, Planning and Development 
Department Edwina S. King, Planning and Development 
Department Malik Washington, Mayor's Office 
Louise Jones, Clerk's Office 


